Box 271, Carlsbad, New Mexico: TUxedo 5-3151

& CHEMICAL CORPORATION

S .
I

Production Department

November 22, 1960

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Confirming our telephone conversation of this date, we
attach hereto a copy of a letter that was sent to Mr. Geyer
of Cities Service 0il Company in regard to the notice of
intention to drill State BF No. 2, in Section 16, T. 20 S., R. 33
E.

We have no objection to the drilling of the well in the
proposed location provided that drilling and casing operaticns
etc. are done in accordance with D.C.C. order R-111-A.

Yours very truly,

UNITED STATES BORAX & CHEMICAL CORP.
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LA THegtony; -
Chief Mining & Geological Engineer
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